
                        

10th November 2022

HD Civil Pty Ltd 
72 Shelley Rd,
Moruya NSW 2537

Construction of Chisolm’s Creek Bridge – Bundewallah                                                                                   

Dear resident,

Thank you for your patience last week as we installed the temporary steel bridge. 

Unfortunately, the carrier was late arriving and that delayed our planned start time.

On Wednesday and today we are preparing the approaches and rails on the temporary bridge and 
during Friday morning 11th November we will move the traffic onto the new temporary bridge.

Please be cautious as you enter the changed road conditions.

We will begin work on the new bridge piling next week and the demolition of the old bridge and then 
we will install the new bridge and decking in the coming weeks.

You will also notice that the speed limits have now been reduced from 40 to 20klm/hr as a part of 
our Traffic Control Plan to ensure we keep everyone safe both on the site and those travelling 
through the site.

If you have any queries in relation to the project, I can be contacted below by phone or by email.

Council has also created a project page for you to follow and have asked that I pass this on to you.
Bundewallah Rd, Bundewallah - Bridge Replacement over Chisholm’s Ck | Shoalhaven City Council 
(nsw.gov.au)

Yours Faithfully,

Ron Hockey
HD Civil Pty Ltd
0428428940
ron@hdcivil.net.au 

https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Projects-Engagement/Major-Projects-Works/Bundewallah-Rd-Bundewallah-Bridge-Replacement-over-Chisholm%E2%80%99s-Ck
https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Projects-Engagement/Major-Projects-Works/Bundewallah-Rd-Bundewallah-Bridge-Replacement-over-Chisholm%E2%80%99s-Ck

